
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

No: 32/2016 

Date: 26th January 2016 

 

 

Allocation of Berths at Mid Harbour has not yet commenced 
 

The Gibraltar Port Authority (GPA) has been made aware of a letter circulating on social media 

claiming to be from the GPA, notifying individual members of the public of the allocation of berths 

at the new Mid Harbour Marina. These are false documents and are to be discarded.   

 

The allocation of berths has not yet commenced.  The start of the process will be announced 

through normal Government media channels over the coming weeks. 


